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I am a resident of Anchorage, a property owner, and a business owner. I strongly support full comp-liance with the
1991 Fish & Wildlife agreement for Eklutna Dam and strongly feel the Owners has completed fully sufficient
studies and analysis of alternatives. The Owners' alternative to install a portal valve is reasonable and represents the
best option for mitigating stream flow while balancing the need to maintain a VIABLE drinking water source and
provide low cost and clean electricity for our community. The 1991 Agreement never contemplated removal of the
dam and this arbritrary demand is being pushed by the activist industrial complex that generally opposes all human
activity across the U.S. I urge you to complete the process in compliance with the 1991 Fish & Wildlife Agreement
and not deviate from the timeline contained therein.
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